
          

 
 

Belfast City Council 
 
 

Report to: Shadow Strategic Policy and Resources Committee 
 
Subject: Review of Bonfire Management Programme 
  
Date:  20th March, 2015 
 
Reporting Officer: Stevie Lavery, Programme Manager ext 3258 
 
Contact Officer: Stevie Lavery, Programme Manager ext (3258) 
  Nicola Lane, Good Relations Manager ext (6020) 

 
 

1.0 Relevant Background Information 

 
1.1 
 
 
 
1.2 

 
The Good Relations Partnership, at its meeting on 9th March, considered a report 
on the Review of Bonfire Management and agreed to defer the matter to enable 
further information to be obtained (see extract of minutes at appendix 1). 
 
Subsequently, the Strategic Policy and Resources Committee on 13th March, in 
considering the minutes of the Good Relations Partnership, agreed that the 
aforementioned report be submitted directly to the Shadow Strategic Policy and 
Resources Committee for consideration (copy attached). 

 
 

2.0 Resource Implications 

 
3.1 
 

 
See attached report 

 
 

3.0 Equality and Good Relations Implications 

 
3.1 
 

 
See attached report 

 
 

4 Call-In 

 
4.1 
 

 
This decision is subject to call-in. 

 
 



5.0 Recommendations 

 
5.1 
 
 

 
The Committee is asked to consider the recommendations in the report which 
was submitted to the  Good Relations Partnership and take such action thereon 
as may be determined. 

 
 
 
 

6.0 Documents Attached 

Appendix 1 – Extract of the minutes of the Good Relations Partnership of 9th March, 
2015 
Appendix 2 – Copy of Report on Review of Bonfire Management 
 

 


